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May Newsletter		 
Belle, the bunny rabbit, was a big hit this week. The children were able to gather around and pet Belle, the dwarf Hotot bunny. They learned what she eats, saw her do some tricks and even saw her carrying some hay to prepare a nest. She was well-loved and has now returned to her farm, 
As we finish this year, I would like to thank you for your support and for sending your children to our program. In addition, I  would like to thank the teachers and staff for working hard to provide a vibrant, engaging program for your children to thrive,  learn new skills and enjoy interacting with classmates.
[bookmark: _Hlk102376440]We wish you a wonderful and safe summer! 

End of Year Celebration
We look forward to celebrating the end of the year with you and your family on May 12th from 10:30am – 12:30 pm.  We will have various activities for the children to do in the pavilion, special treats and a petting zoo with many animals for the children to enjoy. Siblings and grandparents are welcome to attend. In addition, Kona ice truck will be here; cups will be sold for $3.00.  

Please note: An email will be sent by 10:00 am on May 12th to cancel the event if there is inclement weather. 

Tuition Express
Today, May’s 2023 payment (the first installment for the 2022-2023 school year) will be collected. 






Upcoming Events
May 11     Last Day of School
      Kindergarten graduation 2:00
May 12     End of Year All School celebration



Openings For 2022-2023 Year
Thank you for enrolling your students for next year! Most of are classes are full and we are excited to serve so  many children and families.  We still have some openings in our afternoon 3.5/4’s and 4/s classrooms so please continue to refer your friends to our program.

2022-2023 Enrollment Paperwork
Our enrollment forms for the 2022-2023 school year will be available to be completed and submitted electronically on May 10, 2022. There are 3 links under our Parent Resources tab on our website.  Please email Allison Blue at welcome@newhopepreschool.com if you have any difficulties. 

The medical statement and any new Tuition Express forms will still need to be printed and completed separately. Please only submit a new Tuition Express form if you have not previously signed up or your Tuition Express account has changed. Please note we have a new fax number, it is 614-763-6852.
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